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To:  Cathie White   

Clerk to the Committee for Employment and Learning  

From:  Peter McCallion 

Clerk to the Committee for Education 

Date:  7 February 2014 

Subject: Post –SEN Provision for individuals with Learning Disabilities 

  

Cathie, 

 

At its meeting on Wednesday 5 February 2014, the Committee noted correspondence from 

the Committee for Employment and Learning regarding the launch of its Inquiry into post 

Special Educational Need Provision in education, employment and training for those with 

Learning Disabilities in Northern Ireland.  

 

Where aspects of your Committee’s Inquiry touch upon matters relevant to the Committee 

for Education e.g. transitions from school etc., it is requested that you keep the Committee 

for Education apprised of the relevant findings and recommendations. 

 

Regards 

 

Peter McCallion 

Committee Clerk 

Committee for Education 

Room 375 
Parliament Buildings 
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